ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

October 11, 2011

37th School Day
Any senior who is a member of   National Honor Society needs to vote for officers by the end of lunches today in Mrs. McElreath’s room.
Rock-N-Roll Pop show will be tonight in the auditorium at 7:00. Tickets are $5.00.
It's National DECA Week!  Are you Marketing, Principles of Business or Personal Finance student?  Then you should join DECA!  Don't miss out...see Mrs. Cragg or a current member for more info!
There will be a Hunters Safety class Oct 17th -19th from 6 - 9:30.

See Coach Singleton in room E- 9 to sign up.

 
The winner of the PHS cornhole set will be announced on Friday.  Please see Mrs. Cragg or a DECA Member if you would like to make a $3 or $5 donation for a chance to win!
Anyone interested in joining the SADD club, or current members there will be a mandatory meeting this afternoon at 3:05 in Mrs. McEntire's room.  We will be discussing the "Halloween Booze It and Loose It" kickoff.
All PAW club members need to turn in their Yankee Candle Orders to Ms. Roseboom by today. Any one wanting to place a last minute Yankee Candle order needs to see Ms. Roseboom as soon as possible!
CONGRATULATIONS to Jeremy Mattingly for winning the dog food eating contest at Fridays fun day!
Students taking Alg. II second semester who would like to take the PSAT are reminded to come by Guidance as soon as possible to sign up to take the PSAT free of charge. The PSAT will be given on Wed. Oct. 26th. 11th graders are also reminded this is the year you may qualify for the National Merit Scholarship. Come by Guidance to sign up. There is a $14.00 charge if you are not taking Alg.II.
Attention all 1st and 2nd Semester NJROTC Students.

There will be an Inspection Practice this Thursday in the Gym.  All ROTC students will check in with their 1st Block teacher and then go directly to the gym.     

All male ROTC cadets must have a fresh hair cut before Thursdays practice. Remember to bring your clean uniform shirt with all the devices on into the ROTC Office no later than Thursday 13 October.

INSPECTION PRACTICES ARE MANDATORY.  YOUR TEACHERS HAVE BEEN NOTIFIED, AND ATTENDANCE WILL BE TAKEN AT PRACTICE.

There will be a Drama Club meeting today afterschool in B-10.
Guidance Dept. Announcements :( Please read these to your classes, especially Srs.)
 Any senior who did NOT pick up the Senior Newsletter in homeroom yesterday is asked to please pick up a copy from your homeroom teacher or from the counseling center.  Be sure to look at the listing of currently available scholarships and see your counselor if you have any questions.

Any student (grades 9-12) is invited to participate in this year's VFW Voice of Democracy essay/scholarship contest.  Please see your counselor or Chief Long as soon as possible for more information!  This year's topic is "Is there pride in serving in our military?"

Any student (grades 9-12) who has documented volunteer activity in the past year is encouraged to come by the counseling center for information about the Prudential Spirit of Community award/scholarship.

Governor’s School-Sophomores and juniors who are talented in academic areas or in the performing/visual arts are encouraged to consider applying for Governor’s School 2012. See Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling Center as soon as possible as there are very specific criteria for selection.
TEACHERS:
CAFETERIA:  Oct.10 – Oct.14 

1st Lunch  K. Sorrells and Cagle
2nd Lunch   K. Medford and Pressley
3rd Lunch  Inman and Hamm
